
IBI Group is looking for Construction Technicians to provide oversight of various water and 
sewer projects that we have provided engineering design for throughout Ohio. 
The projects vary from water line and sewer line projects to treatment plant projects. 
The projects are located in Franklin, Pickaway, Madison, Adams, Athens, Perry, Meigs and 
Trumbull Counties. 
These projects start from March – June of this year. 
The positions are hourly, as needed, and we pay all travel and hotel costs if a Construction 
Technician stays away from home. 
We have found that water and wastewater operators are well suited to provide construction 
observation, through working with our Construction Administrators and Project Managers. 
Please ask any interested parties to contact me at kevin.wood@ibigroup.com or on my cell at 
614-361-4996. 
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